
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Monday morning, 6th grade students will take the winter math benchmark. As a reminder, 

students need their fully charged laptops to take their assessments.  

 

As a reminder, students are not allowed to use their cell phones during the school day. Please 

help us with this by reminding your students that phones should be turned off and put away 

while they are at school. 

 

Our winter Student-Led Conference Night and Student-Staff Basketball Game is finally here. 

Please join us this Thursday evening beginning at 5:30 for food, fun, and to see how your child is 

progressing academically. We look forward to seeing you there.  

 

The basketball teams and cheerleaders will be at home against Southeast Middle on Monday and 

at Southwest Middle on Wednesday. Wrestling will have a match at Southeast Middle on 

Monday and at home against Southeast Middle on Wednesday. 

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


